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We would like to ask that all Senators do the following to aid in reporting the minutes correctly: 
a. To aid in identification, please stand when recognized to speak on issues. 
b. To aid in clarification of motions, forms have been provided near each Senator. When 

making a motion or amendment, please fill out the form and forward it to the Chair of the 
Faculty. 

Faculty interested in periodically receiving issues of The Chronicle of Higher Education are asked 
to contact the Faculty Senate office at 328-6537 and place their name on a list for distribution. 

Faculty Senators are asked to please turn off (or put on silent) their phones and beepers during the 
meeting. 

Thanks to the following Faculty Senate Alternates who agreed to serve as tellers today: 
Tatjana Goodman (Foreign Languages and Literatures), Carolyn Willis (Academic Library Services), 
Amy Frank (Technology and Computer Science), and Enrique Reyes (Biology). 

Following the Scholarship Workshop last month, the Student Scholarships, Fellowships, and 
Financial Aid Committee has worked with the Financial Aid office to provide an online list of 
University Scholarships available to students at: 
http://www.ecu.edu/cs-acad/financial/scholarbycollege.cfm#a4. 

A preliminary call for nominations for the Board of Governors Award for Excellence in 
Teaching, Board of Governors Distinguished Professor for Teaching Award, East Carolina 
Alumni Association Outstanding Teaching Award and Robert L. Jones Teaching Award will be 
distributed soon to all academic unit heads. Nomination materials will be due September 1 and 
portfolios due November 1. Information on the different award nominating procedures are 
available at http:/www.ecu.edu/cs-acad/fsonline/aa/academicawards.cfm. 

 


